
 

 

 

 

January 5, 2022 

 

Board Memo 01-2022: USPS is Providing All Employees with an Opportunity to 

Voluntarily Provide Feedback Regarding the Newly Developed USPS Advertising 

Campaign 

 

Executive Board, 

 

USPS is currently conducting an online survey through a third-party company regarding the 

newly developed USPS advertising campaign until January 14th, 2022. Participation is voluntary 

and must be completed on non-postal equipment during non-duty hours. 

 

Please share this information with your membership.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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